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EDITORIAL

 Dear readers,
 On the behalf of our team, I am very proud of publishing the very first issue of the year 2021. In this issue, you will find 11 articles: 
consisting of 1 editorial, 2 reviews, 4 original articles, and 4 case reports. Below you can find quick synopses for these articles. 
In the reviews, Malik et al. describes the symptoms, diagnostic criteria, impact on daily life and management of body dysmorphic disorder. 
Manan et al. expands on the implications of artificial intelligence in the field of radiology.
 In our original articles, Tan et al. aims to determine the level of COVID-19 fear among Turkish medical students in order to assess the 
mental health statuses of university students during the pandemic. Meanwhile, in the interest of treating diabetic retinopathy, the most 
common preventable cause of blindness in the working-age population, İzzettinoğlu et al. shares their findings on treatment regimens 
for the prognosis and progression of diabetic retinopathy and visual acuity. Kaygısız et al. investigates the evaluation of toilet habits and 
self-awareness of constipation statuses among young adults; and Akay et al. presents a dataset including demographic features, disease 
characteristics, and survival rate of follicular lymphoma patients.
 Of our 4 case reports, Cengiz et al. presents a case of an incidental unicentric Castleman disease. By presenting this case of unicentric 
Castleman disease they aim to raise awareness for a rare disease. İşkan et al. presents a case report of an incidental finding of breast cancer 
using Tc-99m MIBI scintigraphy. Yılmaz et al. shares a rare syringomyelia case which necessitated a revision surgery due to the migration 
of the T-tube into the syrinx cavity. Finally, Tan et al. presents a treatment approach to a rare case of squamous cell carcinoma of the nasal 
septum.
 As the new year begins, new editors have joined our editorial team: Defne Erçelen from the University of California, Los Angeles, Berna 
Arda from Ankara University, and Necdet Süt, Elif Çalışkan, Eylül Şenödeyici, Janset Özdemir, Pınar Tuncer, and Ceren Yüksel from Trakya 
University. I believe that they will be great additions to our team and work to increase the quality of our journal. 
 Lastly, I would like to thank all of the editorial board who contributed to this issue.
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